
First, I would like to thank you for having me here today. 

We are currently at 3 Service Officers who are all fully accredited Josey, Steven and Shane.  

As of August 2024, we are up to $35,932,598.00 in monthly benefits. 

Total benefits received by our veterans this FY is $366,240,023.00 

The average monthly payment to our veterans is $1619.00.  

Some important updates regarding pharmacy copays, new exams for impacted Veterans, and the VA’s 
budget situation. Please take a moment to review the following information and share it with your 
members. 

EHRM Pharmacy Copays Resuming in October 2024: 
Starting on October 1, 2024, the VA will resume charging copayments for outpatient pharmacy services 
at certain VA Federal EHR sites, including White City VAMC, Roseburg VAMC, Mann-Grandstaff VAMC 
(Spokane), Jonathan M. Wainwright VAMC (Walla Walla), Chalmers P. Wylie VA Center (Columbus), and 
remote services. Veterans will see these charges on their November 2024 statements. The VA continues 
to explore relief for retroactive copayments and encourages Veterans with questions to contact the VA 
Health Resource Center at 866-400-1238. 

New Disability Exams for Veterans Impacted by a Former VA Neurologist: 
The VA is offering new disability exams for 649 Veterans whose claims may have been negatively 
impacted by exams conducted by former VA neurologist Dr. Mary Jo Lanska. These exams are part of an 
Equitable Relief effort to re-adjudicate the original claims, and Veterans could be eligible for retroactive 
benefits. 
So far, $4.27 million in retroactive payments have been issued for 151 completed claims. Veterans and 
their survivors have until December 4, 2024, to opt into this program. 

VA Budget Update – No Impact on Health Care: 
The VA has requested $3 billion in additional funding from Congress to ensure timely delivery of 
compensation, pension, and education benefits scheduled for October 1, 2024. This funding will ensure 
there are no delays in benefits payments, and VA health care services will not be affected. 
If there are any expected delays in benefit payments, the VA will notify Veterans directly. 

Preparing for a Possible Government Shutdown: 
The VA is working closely with Congress to avoid any impact on Veteran services and benefits due to a 
potential government shutdown. In the event of a shutdown, the VA will inform Veterans of any 
changes as soon as possible. 

 

At this time, I would like to open it up for any questions. 
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AL 22,198 $35,932,598.00 $366,240,023.00 $1,619.00 189 1,934 $206,774.00 $2,074,162.00 10 76

AMVETS 305 $434,268.00 $4,885,946.00 $1,424.00 1 8 $338.00 $8,698.00 1 4

DAV 7,011 $12,945,826.00 $139,236,341.00 $1,847.00 16 235 $17,299.00 $264,417.00 2 29

IDVA 1,864 $2,896,757.00 $31,757,076.00 $1,554.00 8 71 $8,272.00 $85,776.00 1 9

NACVSO 746 $1,092,300.00 $10,450,628.00 $1,464.00 15 97 $29,890.00 $122,431.00 0 4

PVA 268 $900,793.00 $9,946,869.00 $3,361.00 1 13 $3,946.00 $27,937.00 0 0

VFW 4,360 $7,822,657.00 $81,630,491.00 $1,794.00 19 294 $13,515.00 $349,698.00 2 15

VVA 2,294 $4,343,106.00 $48,659,105.00 $1,893.00 5 58 $7,889.00 $86,816.00 0 7
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